OHRV OPERATION ON LAE’S PRIVATE ROADS
All OHRVs operated on LAE Inc private roads must have a valid State of 

New Hampshire registration, comply with all State laws and display a current LAE sticker, which signifies that permission has been granted by the owner (LAE Inc) to operate the OHRV on the Association’s  roads. A valid LAE sticker can be obtained from the Chair of the Security Committee. The owner’s permission to use the Association’s roads can be revoked at any time for cause and will be reported to the Washington Police Department. The action to revoke shall be accomplished by the agreement of at least two officers/directors of the Association.

OHRV and all wheeled motorized vehicles within LAE are subject to the following restrictions:

1. LAE members and their guests may operate OHRV’s and other wheeled motorized vehicles on LAE roads at a speed not to exceed the posted speed limit (20 MPH). 

2. LAE members and their guests may only operate OHRV’s on established roadways and parking lots. OHRV operation is prohibited in the beach area, tennis/basketball court area and marina area. 
3. OHRV operators assume full responsibility for opeationg of the vehicle pursuant to New Hampshire statute RSA 215-AA:34. 

This OHRV and wheeled motorized vehicle policy replaces all previous Regulations and Board of Directors policies regarding OHRV operations, including LAE registrations requirements and insurance. Approved unanimously by the Board of Directors and revised on July 7, 2001. 
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